
Miller Grove School Board 

Regular Meeting 

March 19, 2012 

 

The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members 

present: 

Eric Mabe     Lewis Russell    

 Brian Lennon     Blake Smith    

 Jim Potts      

 

Members Absent:  Jason Back and Doug Hall 

 

Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson, Kim Irby, Linda Bailey, Brandon Darrow, and 

Wanda Parrish. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Public Forum:  None   

 

Approve previous meeting minutes:   

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Lewis Russell to approve the 

minutes of the February 20, 2012 meeting.  The motion carried unanimously.  

 

Payment of the bills: 

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Lewis Russell to pay the bills.  

The motion carried unanimously. 

 

At 6:14 p.m. the Board entered into executive session to discuss the teacher’s contracts, 

the resignations of Jennifer Medina and Katie Pleasant, and the hiring of Misty Davison.    

 

At 6:42 p.m. the Board returned to open session. 

 

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Blake Smith to renew the term 

contracts of the following teachers: 

Stacey McDonald. Pattie Lennon, Wanda Parrish, Asheley Birchfield, Ginger McCreight, 

Robin Kerby, Stephanie Bland, and Angela Pitts.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Brian Lennon to renew the term 

contracts of the following teachers: 

Cherrie Bessonett, Gary Billingsley, Leanne Bryant, Ronald Davis, Ashley Hayden, 

Marcella Hayden, Heather Morgan, Lindsey Potts, Julie Smith, and Richard Watson.  The 

motion carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Brian Lennon to renew the 

probationary contract of Corey Jenkins.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 



A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to accept the 

resignation of Jennifer Medina.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Blake Smith to accept the 

resignation of Katie Pleasant.  The motion carried unanimously. 

 

A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Jim Potts to hire Misty Davison 

on a one-year probationary contract for the 2012-2013 school year.  The motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

Administrative Reports: 

Superintendent—Mr. Johnson asked the Board for input as to where the historical marker 

should be placed.     

 

Principal’s Reports: 

Mrs. Bailey reported that elementary enrollment was 131. 

Mrs. Irby had provided a report that secondary enrollment was 118. 

Athletic Director Report: None 

 

At 7:02 p.m. a motion was made by Jim Potts and seconded by Blake Smith to adjourn.  

The motion carried unanimously. 

 

 

_______________________  _________________________ 

President    Secretary 


